Savvy Riders 4H Food Drive
Hi!  
I am a member of the Savvy Riders 4-H Club.  As part of our community service work, we are collecting items for the Clinton-Massie High School Food Bank.  If you would like to participate, please put your non-perishable food items in the bag that I have left with you.  You may contact me at the number on the bag.  
We will pick up the bags on  ______________________                      .  
The items will then be taken to our 4-H meeting on April 9.  They will then be transported to the food bank on the following Saturday.  
You may contact my advisors Emily Gerdes at redrollie@aol.com or Francie Belt at beltmf@hotmail.com if you have any questions.   Thank you in advance for you participation and generosity.

Sincerely,
